
HHT Committee 

From: 	 Robin Sullivan <robinonmaui@yahoo.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, December 02, 2016 3:18 PM 
To: 	 HHT Committee 
Subject: 	 Front Street Apartments 

To Saral F Pajimola and Ellen Cochran 

My name is Robin Sullivan, I live in unit 304 at the Front Street Apartments. I was quite 
upset when I heard the new purchasers were going to kick me out in three years. There are 
absoluty no apartments available. To put familys out on the street is so not fair. We 
should have our same agreement on rental rates until we move out. The empty apartments 
can be rented at the new higher rental rate,but we, the current residents should not be 
made homeless. Why would any owner kick family's out on the street. We have a high 
number of family's, the the new owners would make homeless. 

What would be the public opinion be, should we contact the TV and newspapers. Not very 
good press. 

Sincerely, 
Robin T. Sullivan unit 304 


